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OUTDOOR LEARNING WEEK!

DADS AND DONUTS 
- PTFA EVENT! THANK YOU TO 

EVERYONE WHO 
SUPPORTED THIS!

AMASING AT CHESTER 

CATHEDRAL!!



DOG WALKING
WITH OTIS!

PLAY IS 
IMPORTANT 
TO US HERE AT 
WESTWOOD!

LUSH @ 
BROUGHTON PARK 

FOR KS2!

Year 3 have been busy creating 
Northern Lights pictures.

Year 3 have been busy creating 
Northern Lights pictures.



The Summer Fayre was a huge success! A massive thank you to the PTFA for 
organising and thank you to everyone who attended!  The PTFA raised a massive 

£659.90!  We also 
had a special 

visitor from our
Buckley Mayor...
Emma Preece and 

Councillor Carolyn 
Preece, who is a 

governor and
Councillor Dan Rose!

Year 5 Mini Police Graduation! 
Friday 12th July 2024

All the children had a fantastic time! Thank 
you to all the parents who attended.  A huge 
thank you to North Wales Police also! Our 

Buckley Mayor; Emma Preece also attended to 
support the children! It was wonderful to see 
her getting involved in supportig the children 
with what has been a fantastic initiative. 

We're sadly saying goodbye to two very special 
ladies at the end of this term.

Mrs Janice Jones - Janice has worked in Westwood 
for 18 years, as a Breakfast and Lunch Time 

Supervisor!

Ms Anne Mattar - Anne has worked in westwood for 
15 years as a much loved teaching assistant!

Janice is off to enjoy retirement with her lovely 
family and Anne is on to pastures new in her 

career!  Team Westwood would like to wish you 
both all the luck in the world!



Governor update: As we approach the school year end at Westwood, 
I can update you with some governor news. Many of you know I have 
been chair of governors at Westwood for a number of years - five in 
total - and thoroughly enjoyed that role working to support school.

However, in September while I will return to school as community 
governor, you will see a new chair of governors take over, governors 
are yet to decide who that person will be.

Governors continue to support and guide school from behind the 
scenes. Westwood is incredibly lucky to have a wide range of skilled 
and knowledgeable individuals and I am proud to be part of the team. 
In September we will also be seeking two new parent governors, and 
I’d urge you to consider joining us. Myself and Mrs Sarah Jones are 
always happy to meet and chat over what being a governor involves.

I hope you all have the very best summer break and look forward to 
seeing you back at school in September.  For those of you who 
haven't signed up to the summer play sceme at Westwood - please 
do so! Scan the QR code below.  It is happening during the first three 
weeks of the holidays! Enjoy!

Regards, Gill Jones, chair of governors.


